From: Lt35phila@hotmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 1:57 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Public Comment Form

10-002
COMMENT
CL-00060

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(Lt35phila@hotmail.com) on Wednesday, February 24, 2010 at 13:56:34

commenter_subject: electricity trading

commenter_comments: The Commission should consider trading limits on
electricity futures just as they are with oil,
natural gas, gasoline and heating oil. Electricity
is becoming deregulated by many states and futures
trading could cause price swings that harm
consumers. This can become more evident when plug
in electric cars become more common.

commenter_name: larry tornetta
commenter_withhold_address_on: ON
commenter_address1: 625 dager road
commenter_city: ambler
commenter_state: pa

commenter_zip: 19002
commenter_fax: 6108343033
commenter_phone: 6108426950



